UCI &
Department
January 11, 2022

Dear UCI Community,

It is my sincere pleasure to share our interactive 2021 Annual Report. With videos and photo
slideshows, we highlight our proudest accomplishments in advancing public safety to better
serve our community.

We are continually learning and exploring new ways to deliver value through technology.
Whether it be from promoting data transparency through immersive dashboards to a new
customer service platform that automatically updates crime victims with the latest information on
their case. Our goal remains steadfast towards providing exceptional service and peace of mind
to our Anteater community.

Our approach to safety improvements stems from regular feedback from you and our community
partners. Please visit our website at www.police.uci.edu for additional information, or email
police@uci.edu with any questions. We at the UCI Police Department are grateful to you for your
trust, support, and encouragement.

Sincerely,

Liz Griffin
Chief of Police
UCI Police Department




